
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we embrace a new year filled with 

opportunities, I want to take a moment to encourage you to prioritize your health by scheduling 

your annual cancer screening. 

Early detection is one of the most effective ways to combat cancer. Regular screenings can catch 

potential issues before they become serious, ensuring the best possible outcomes. Whether it's a 

mammogram, Pap test, or any other recommended screening, your health should always come 

first. 

Please take the time to talk with your healthcare provider about the screenings you may need and 

to set up an appointment. You deserve to feel confident about your health. 

Let's make a commitment to support each other in this journey toward wellness. Remember, you 

are not alone, and there are resources available to help you every step of the way. 

Wishing you a year of good health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


